
Wednesday December 10, 2014 

MMOHSC Proposed By-Law change 

Their will a special membership meeting on Wednesday, January 14, 2015 at 7pm at the shepherd bar.  

This meeting will be to review the current bylaws (see below) and amend it to reflect our current status: 

Current: 

This organization shall be known as the Mid-Michigan Open Horse Show Circuit and shall be operated at 

all times as a non-profit organization. 

Should the organization ever dissolve all assets and real and personal property will revert to another 

501©3 organization. 

Change:  

This organization shall be known as the Mid-Michigan Open Horse Show Circuit and shall be operated at 

all times as a non-profit organization. 

Should the organization ever dissolve all assets and real and personal property will revert to another 

non-profit organization. 


